MSM-Tuskegee Airmen Global Academy Holds First Parent-Mentor Meet & Greet

On Thursday, November 17, 2016, the MSM-Tuskegee Airmen Global Academy CONNECT Mentoring Program held its first Parent-Mentor
Meet and Greet at Tuskegee Airmen Global Academy. During this event, parents of students participating in the mentoring program were
able to meet and have dinner with their child’s assigned mentor just prior to the school’s first Parent-Teacher Association (PTA)

meeting. Thirty-one mentors from MSM participated in this event and engaged with several of the school’s parents.

For additional information on the MSM-Tuskegee Airmen Global Academy CONNECT Mentoring Program or to obtain additional information
on volunteer opportunities with Tuskegee Airmen Global Academy via MSM, please contact Ms. Jacqueline Thrash (Mentoring Opportunities)
at jthrash@msm.edu or Ms. Stephanie Mathurin (STEM-Based Activities) at smathurin@msm.edu.
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